
 
If you have any questions, please call our Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 703.978.8074 
  
 

 

Capital 
Campaign 

 

Newsletter 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

“You shall not carve idols for yourselves in the shape of anything…”                              
-  Exodus 20:4  

How many “gods” do we put before God? “Idols” do not always take the shape of physical 
things, things we can touch and feel. Those are easy to recognize. Many times they take the 
form of things we cannot touch and are much harder to spot like pride, power, ego, time, 
comfort or health.  (Stewardship Reflection: 3rd Sunday of Lent) 
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We want to encourage all parishioners to keep an open mind and heart as you reflect on 
Father O’Donohue’s request to prayerfully consider the needs of Holy Spirit at this time.  
Anyone who did not attend a reception will receive a brochure packet in the mail along 
with a letter from Father O’Dononhue asking for your full participation in the “Building 
Communion & Community” capital campaign.  It will take all of us working together to 
make this a successful effort. 
 
 

 

334 families attend receptions! 
 
 

Thank you to all of our families who attended a reception.  We are glad you were able to 
take the time to join us.  Your active participation and questions were outstanding.  If you 
attended a reception and have yet to return your pledge card, we ask that you prayerfully 
consider how you can support Holy Spirit Parish through the “Building Communion & 
Community” capital campaign, and then please return in your card as soon as possible. 
 

Over $1 Million already Pledged…   
We are off to an amazing start! 

 


